
 

LAFCO  
Santa Barbara Local Agency Formation Commission 

105 East Anapamu Street  Santa Barbara CA  93101 
805/568-3391  FAX 805/647-7647 

 
 
 
 
May1, 2008 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 07-5 – South Coast Annexation to the Carpinteria Sanitary District  
 

Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Last August the Commission approved the South Coast Annexation to the Carpinteria Sanitary 
District.  At a protest hearing on December 3, 2007 written protests were received from 36% of 
the registered voters residing within the proposal area.  This was sufficient to require an election 
on whether to confirm the annexation.  
 
The confirmation election is being held by mailed ballot on April 22.  The results may be known 
at the time of the May 1 LAFCO meeting and the staff will present a status report at that time.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer  
 
 

Commissioners:   John Fox, Chair    Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  Martin Mariscal    Bob Orach  Larry 
Wilson  Joe Armendariz  Cathy Schlottmann  Bob Short  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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